
The stunning work by Tracey Hayter at Yateley Manor has
been formally recognised with a prestigious award from the
Design and Technology Association. Tracey has been awarded
the Autodesk Excellence Award for Outstanding Primary
Subject Leadership.

At the end of last half term, Tracey was invited to Aerospace
Bristol to a gala dinner presentation, under the impressive
Concorde. The event included a keynote speech from Ben
Edmonds, multi-patented inventor, problem solver and
motivational leader. He is regarded as a leading voice on
innovation and creative thinking, transformative workplace
leadership and teamwork and primary education fit for the
future.

We are so proud of Tracey and feel very fortunate that she is a
member of the team at Yateley Manor. Tracey is currently
leading a cross-year group project based on the missions of  
Scott, Shackleton, and Amundsen in the early 1900s. More
details will follow soon.

Tracey Hayter goes Supersonic
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Next Week’s Diary
MONDAY 13 NOVEMBER

TUESDAY 14 NOVEMBER

WEDNESDAY 15 NOVEMBER

THURSDAY 16 NOVEMBER

FRIDAY 17 NOVEMBER

Food Committee Meeting (10.30am)

Children in Need

Maths Week England

The Remembrance Assembly this morning was, once again, a
moment of reflection. The children showed a real sense of
occasion and acted with great maturity.

During Art this week, children in Year 3 have been looking at  
the different poppies that are worn on Remembrance Day. In
particular, they discussed the significance of the purple
poppy. The children have learned that purple poppies were
introduced back in 2006 by the charity Animal Aid as a way of
remembering the animals that lost their lives at war. The
charity started the appeal because it felt the animals that die
at war are often forgotten and unsung heroes.

Remembrance

ISEB Common Pre-Tests

Year 6 to Science Museum, London
Lower School Coffee Morning [Nursery - Year 4] (8.00am) Hub
Youth Speaks Competition (Evening)

https://www.autodesk.co.uk/


Remembrance Doors
This year, we have been marking Remembrance by decorating our classroom doors on the theme of Remembrance. The children
have really enjoyed working collaboratively for their Forms.

Year 8: Imperial War Museum
Yesterday the children in Year 8 travelled by train to London,
to visit the Imperial War Museum. They are due to study the
war after Christmas from a Yateley perspective and the trip
helped them to look at the broader picture of the First World
War as well as the development of warfare over time. 

It also gave them a chance to look at art from the perspective
of war in many of the galleries within the museum. During the
day, the children were set challenges focused on people,
places, and objects, where they were tasked with selecting
the most appropriate parts of the gallery to entice younger
age groups to visit the museum. 



Menu for next week

Images from the week


